
Dear Parents, 

You are required to park your vehicle (two-wheeler as well as four-wheeler) as per the instruction 

provided to you by the staff of the school. Parents should not bring their vehicles to the pocket road and 

rather park their vehicles on the main highway road. The school and its parents should not cause an 

inconvenience to the local community. Strict action will be taken against parents who do not adhere to 
the instructions provided by the security guard/staff of the school.  

While taking admission parents of the school had agreed to the following instruction at the time of 

admission by signing a letter of agreement and its states as follows –  

“I shall park my vehicle/motorbike or any other means of transportation according to guidance of the 
school authorities, during pick and drop of my child or any special programs of the school.” 

Please note there are CCTV installed around the premises of the school.  

You will be required to follow the directions and instructions given by the school authorities for the 
safety and security of the children and the smooth functioning of the school.  

 

Principal. 

Hebron English School, Bagdogra 


